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PUMP MODULES
FLUID INTAKE & DISCHARGE BY ACTUATOR TYPE 1-800-356-4746

www.ivek.com

ROTARY* LINEAR* MULTIPLEX

*cylinder end seal removed for illustration
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the piston is shown at bottom dead 
center of its stroke. both inlet and 
outlet ports are closed and piston flat 
is rotating toward the inlet port.

suction is created during the intake 
stroke by the piston retracting inside 
the cylinder. the piston flat opens the 
inlet port to the pump chamber and the 
outlet port is closed.

the piston is shown at top dead center 
of its stroke. both the inlet and outlet 
ports are closed and piston flat is 
rotating toward the outlet port.

positive displacement is created during 
the discharge stroke as the piston 
advances inside the cylinder. the piston 
flat opens the outlet port to the pump 
chamber and the inlet port is closed.

the piston is shown at the beginning of 
the intake stroke. the flat on the piston 
opens the inlet port to the pump chamber 
and the outlet port is closed.

suction is created during the intake 
stroke by the linear motion of the piston.

the piston rotates 180° and the flat on 
the piston opens the outlet port to the 
pump chamber – the inlet port is closed.

positive displacement is created during 
the discharge stroke by linear motion of 
the piston.

the module is shown at the beginning of 
the intake stroke. the flat on the valve 
opens the inlet port to the pump chamber 
and the outlet port is closed.

suction is created during the intake 
stroke by the linear motion of the 
piston.

the valve rotates 180° and the flat opens 
the outlet port to the pump chamber – 
the inlet port is closed.

in the discharge stroke posit ive 
displacement is created by the linear 
motion of the piston.
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